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FROM: APL Laboratory Services 
RE: Discontinuation of Stool Testing for Eosinophils 

 
PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

 
 
Key Message 
 

• Effective October 5, 2021, Stool for Eosinophil testing will be discontinued provincially. 
 
Background 
 

• Due to the low volume of testing, limited clinical utility, and difficulty of interpretation, Alberta Precision 
Laboratories will no longer perform testing for eosinophils on stool samples. 

 
How this will impact you 
 

• Stool for Eosinophils will be discontinued and removed from test directories in all zones. 
 
Questions or Concerns may be directed to 
 

• Dr. Meer-Taher Shabani-Rad, MD FRCPC, FCAP, Clinical Section Chief/ Division Head 
Hematopathology, South Zone 

o Meer-taher.shabani-rad@albertaprecisionlabs.ca 
 

• Dr. Krishna Narra, Regional Lab Medicine Site Chief, Chinook Zone 
o Krishna.Narra@albertaprecisionlabs.ca 

 
• Dr. Stuart Brown, Director of Hematopathology, DynaLIFE Medical Labs 

o Stuart.Brown@dynalife.ca 
 
Reviewed and Approved by 
 

• Dr. Paul Klonowski, Associate Medical Director, South Zone 
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